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Cusgarne School, Cusgarne, Truro, TR4 8RW
1: 01872 863563

e: hello@cusgarne.org

W: cusgarne.org

Head of School : Mr Tim Barnard

Dear Parents,

Cusgarne School Bulletin

Number 3
published 23 September 2021

It has been another fantastic week at school, the children seem fully settled into
the new autumn term, their enthusiasm for learning is lovely to see. This week alll
the children have been learning all about recycling for recycling week, miracles

might happen, and they may offer to help sort your recycling bags at home!

Please can | remind you that Google Classroom should be used for school
purposes only and check on the allocated days what homework has been set
and when it is due to be handed in.

Now the weather is changing, please can all children come to school with a

coat.

Starling Class

Starling class have started to learn the play the recorder. They have had 2 music
lessons so far and they have learnt to play the B and A notes, they have also
been learning to perform as a class. They are now confidently able to play the
tunes 'Little Fly' and 'No more milk today'. Check out our Facebook and Twitter
pages for a video of their first performance.

A Company Limited by Guoron’ree An Exempt Charity
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell,

Cornwall PL25 4FD


mailto:hello@cusgarne.org

Flu Nasal Spray — A letter has been sent via Arbor with instructions on how parents
can authorise their children to have the nasal spray. The nurse will be visiting us
on Monday 18 October 2021 for all year groups.

Friends of Cusgarne

Hello from the Friends; we hope everyone is doing well...

Thank you for all your support with the uniform shop and with crisp packet
collecting. Keep bringing them in to school (the outer wrappers of multipacks
can also be sent so bring them in too!)

A quick ask:
Have you signed up with The Giving Machine?

It's a fantastic (and simple) way to raise money for the school through sites we all
use:

1. First, create a TheGivihngMachine account, choose Cusgarne Community
Primary School as your cause and then select your shop or service (there
are hundreds - take a look!).

2. Shop as normal but earn money for Cusgarne School at the same time!

3. There's a great (and non-intrusive) reminder tool for desktops and laptops
fo tell you when you're on a GivingMachine site, otherwise a quick log in
fo https://shopandgive.thegivingmachine.co.uk/ will allow you to check

4. and then click through to the site

TheGivingMachine | Give For Free Every Time You Shop

Online

TheGivingMachine enables you to generate free sales commissions with every
online purchase. We convert these commissions into free donations for the schools,
charities and other community organisations you choose.
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5. It's a great way to help, and is so easy to do. For more information, getin
fouch with the Friends or check out the website:

https://shopandgive.thegivingmachine.co.uk/how-tgm-works/

How It Works - Raise Free Donations with
TheGivingMachine Charity

Over 1,600,000 free donations given to charities already, find out how The Giving
Machine works and start fundraising online for free.

A reminder that the Friends are meeting at 7:30pm on Thursday (30th) at
Frogpool pub for our AGM and to talk about plans for the year ahead.

Let's do all we can to support our children!
The Friends x
Have a wonderful weekend!

Yours sincerely
Ao

Tim Barnard
Head of School
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Kernow Health

Schools Immunisation Team

<

Protecting Cornwalis Children and Young People

CUSGARNE COMMUNITY PRIMARY Kernow Health CIC

EE145077 School Immunisation Programme
1** Aoor, Cudmore House

Oak Lane

Truro

Cornwall

TRI 3LP

Main Office Tel: 01872 221105

Email: Kernowhealthcic.schoolimmunisation@nhs.net
Website: www.kernowhealthcic.org.uk

Academic Year 2021/22
Dear Parent/Guardian
Your child’s annual nasal flu vaccination is now due

As the autumn term begins, it is highly likely that COVID-19 will again be in circulation at the same
time as flu therefore it is important that we do all we can to protect against flu. We are delivering
the flu immunisation programme in Cornwall's schools on behalf of NHS England. Flu can be a
very unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating your child will
also help protect more vulnerable friends and family by preventing the spread of flu.

In 2021/2022 all children in Primary Schools from Reception to year 6 (inclusive) will be offered
the vaccine. The vaccination is free and recommended for young children; it is administered by a
quick and simple spray up the nose. Please enter www.nhs.uk/child-flu to access information
explaining the vaccination programme which also includes details about the small number of
children for whom the nasal vaccine is not appropriate.

We are due to visit your child's school on Monday 18" October. In order to access the online
consent form, please enter or click on the following link
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu PLEASE ENSURE YOU ENTER THE FULL
UNIQUE SCHOOL REFERENCE CODE. The code for your child’s school is: EE145077

Please submit your consent form by midday Thursday 14" October to ensure your child receives
their vaccination. If you experience any problems accessing the form please telephone 01872
221105 and the team will be happy to help. Please note that as in previous years you must opt
into the programme. If a consent form is not submitted your child will not be vaccinated.

If your child becomes wheezy or has their asthma medication increased after you submit
this form, please contact Kernow Health on 01872 221105.

If you decide you do not want to vaccinate your child against flu, it would help us if you still
complete and submit the consent form giving the reason. This will help us to plan and develop the
service. Please tell us if you need this information in a different format.

Yours faithfully

Dr Jonathan Katz
Medical Director

Chair: Dr Adam Ellery
Chief Executive: Mark Woolcock
Kernow Health CIC | Company Number: 07551978 | Registered Office: 1* Floor, Cudmore House, Oak Lane, Truro, Cornwall, TRI 3LP
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CORNWALL MUSIC SERVICE
TRUST PRESENTS A....

Fancy learning to play a
stringed instrument?

Then come and have a go on
a violin, viola, cello or
double bass. All ages
welcome. Friendly,
professional advice on how
to get started.
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